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A.P.D. BLOOD DRIVE
The brothers of Alpha Phi Delta co-sponsored a blood drive, with the student 

Health Department, on October 4, 1989. The theme for this year's drive was 
"Jhonathan was born with a hole in his heart. Ten of you saved his life." Mark 
Bertman, a representative of the Greater New York Blood Program, assisted the 
brothers and Nurse Ford by preparing a presentation, in McArdle Lounge, on the 
safeness and easiness of donating blood. The Greater New York Blood Program 
provided the beds, nursing staff and refreshments for the donors. On October 4,1989 
a total of 30 pints were donated. Alpha Phi Delta reminds you that someday you, a 
friend, or relative may need blood, so please donate.
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